CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF NORTHVILLE
ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS - PUBLIC HEARING
December 16, 2020 - 7:00 PM

The Zoning Board of Appeals (ZBA) has scheduled a public hearing for December 16, 2020 at 7:00 PM by electronic remote
access via Zoom. For information on how to view and participate in the meeting, please visit the Township's website at
https:/twp.northville.mi.us. The ZBA will consider a variance request to Chapter 170, Article 15.2 C, Required Conditions, to
allow a component of the business to be operated outside of the buildings located at 15603 Centennial Drive and 15489
Centennial Drive.

Written comments regarding these requests will be received by the ZBA at 44405 Six Mile Road, Northville, MI 48168. The
meeting will begin at 7:00 PM.

Paul Slatin, Chair
Zoning Board of Appeals
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